
The Title VI grant is funded to provide
a “unique and culturally related”
educational experience while ensuring
that “Indian students gain knowledge
and understanding of Native
communities, languages, Tribal
histories, traditions, and cultures” and
that school leaders and staff who
serve Indian students are able to
provide them "culturally appropriate
and effective instruction”. 

Aligning with the CTUIR Education
Department mission and goals, Title VI
focuses on learning literacy
(pinášukʷat) by connecting the
students with their ancestral past
through methods that are based in
Tribal traditions

The Youth Services team strives to
provide the support our students need
to succeed by making sure they and
families are connected to necessary
resources, receiving academic
assistance, and are participating in
Indigenous Ways of Knowing, with the
goal of increasing graduation rates
and preparing students for economic
sovereignty.
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If your student, yourself, or a
grandparent is an enrolled
member of a Federally
Recognized Tribe or Band or if
your student is a descendant
of a parent or grandparent
who meets these
requirements, your student
qualifies. 

A 506 form needs to be
completely filled out and
returned to your respective
Indian Education Coordinator,
the school’s front desk, or the
Title VI Youth Services
Manager. Use the QR code
below to access a fillable 506
form:

What is Title VI Qualifications



UPCOMING
EVENTS

Reminders

Supaman Assembly NCS: 5/5

Hatchery Field Trip Sunridge (Indian Ed students): 5/14

Hatchery Field Trip Sherwood/Mckay (506 students): 5/22

PSD/PRSD/AWSD NO SCHOOL: 5/26

PHS Senior Last Day: 5/29

NCS Senior Last Day: 5/28

AWSD Senior Last Day: 5/29

PR Senior Last Day: 5/30

AWSD Graduation: 5/31

PHS Graduation: 6/1

NCS Graduation: 6/6



The internet can be an incredibly
dangerous place for youth. If youth
and families are unaware of the
dangers and how to navigate the
internet safely, children can be
exploited, targeted by adults, exposed
to inappropriate content, photos and
videos can be shared and misused,
and contact information such as

addresses can be unknowingly given
to predators. 
It is incredibly important that parents
are aware of these dangers so they
can monitor their children’s internet
use and know exactly what to look
for. Below are resources that you can
take advantage of to make sure your
child stays safe on the internet. 

Internet Safety
B E  A W A R E  O F  T H E  R I S K S !  

Check out parents
guides to Instagram,
TikTok, Snapchat, Roblox,
Discord, and many
others! A family guide to
parental controls is also
included. 

Parent Guides from ConnectSafely

Check out these
awesome resources to
help you talk about
safety on social media. 

How to talk about internet safety on
social media

This site will tell you what
age the app is
appropriate for, provides
actual parent reviews,
and what parents need
to know about the app! 

Get reviews for your student’s apps!

This site will give you
information on apps
that you should be wary
about and why. 

Find out the 30 most dangerous apps for your
children





2025 YOUTH SERVICES
SUMMER SCHOOL
Information and Updates! 

ELIGIBILITY 
This year, Title VI is striving for a more academically

effective summer school experience. To meet that

goal, changes to the submission criteria have been

made to ensure that all students who need extra

support can obtain that through targeted instruction

that addresses grade-level expectations to a

consistent student body throughout the 4-week

summer school period. 

Therefore, the 2025 Youth Services Summer School

admissions is based on teacher recommendation and

state assessment scores, and eligibility is limited to

students who will not be attending other summer

programs, including Culture Camp. 

These changes allow us to maximize academic

impact and serve students with the greatest

instructional need. Further, our amazing teachers and

partners will be better equipped to deliver effective

group instruction, as students will be working within

similar learning levels. 

We are excited to bring back Whitman College faculty

and Starbase Reese to provide students with fun

hands-on STEM workshops! More information about

Summer School will be provided in the application. 

Applications will be provided to specific families

based on the mentioned criteria and will begin

to go out on May 19 . The application deadline is

June 11th.

th

Dates: June 16  - July 14  th th

Times: 8:00am - 12:00pm

Location: Washington Elementary School 

For questions, please reach out to Kendall Rosario at kendallrosario@ctuir.org or 541-429-7887

Morning Tribal Route                                Morning In Town Route
7:06 First Student Bus Lot 
7:23 Whirlwind                                              
7:25 Short Mile @ Cedar 
7:28 Nixy Old Gym/Afterschool
7:31 Lucky 7 Trailer Park 
7:33 Nixyaawii Community School 
7:42 Riverview Trailer Court 
7:50 Washington Elementary 

Afternoon Tribal Route                         Afternoon In Town Route     
11:41 First Student Bus Lot 
11:50 Washington Elementary 
12:05 Washington Elementary 
12:07 Riverview Trailer Court 
12:19 Nixyaawii Community School
12:24 Mission Rd @ Whirlwind Dr. 
12:26 Short Mile Rd @ Cedar St. 
12:28 Nixy Old Gym/Afterschool 
12:31 Lucky 7 Trailer Park 

7:44 Carden before 14th @
25MPH sign
7:46 Lincoln School
7:50 Washington Elementary
School

11:55 First Student Bus Lot
12:05 Washington Elementary
School 
12:11 Sherwood Heights
Elementary 
12:18 Carden Before 14  @ 25
MPH Sign 

th

12:19 Lincoln Primary School 

Bus routes subject to change as needed.



EMPLOYMENT
2025 Summer Youth



20
25 ctuir

JUNE 23 2025 12PM - 2PM
NEC Commons: 46251 Naxš Wínataš,

Pendleton, OR 97801

Light refreshments will be provided

Graduation
Celebration! 

Please Join Us
for the



LOKAA TSO

Lokaa Tso, student at Weston McEwen, has

worked with the IEC daily to get caught up

and increase his grades to be eligible for

track. In Union, out of 15+ schools, he placed

first in long and triple jump!

WYATT 

Wyatt, student at PELC, is a hard

worker and a kind friend, His

dedication, effort, and kindness make

our class (and school) a better place

Student Shout Outs 



Title VI Needs
Assessment Survey

WHY IS IT IMPORTANT TO COMPLETE?

The Title VI Needs Assessment Survey helps:
Assess current program performance 
Identify the specific services and resources that students and families need
Ensures that the program is formatted to make the biggest impact 
Identify areas of improvement based on real input by the target population
Determine where resources will be most effectively allocated
Facilitate evidence-based decision-making 
Ensure involvement of families and community members in the program
development process 
To collect baseline data

Complete the survey to enter into a virtual raffle! Note: including
your email/contact information on the survey is required to
enter the raffle. Otherwise, you do not have to include your
contact information. Raffle items include a camp cook supply
basket and a home necessities basket! The two raffle winners will
be chosen once the number of survey responses reaches 50. 

Use the QR code below to take the survey and enter the raffle! 


